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Irene P. Little, Director
Division of Resource Management
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Division of Resource Management
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,and Administration, RV

FROM: C. James Holloway, Jr.
Assistant for Fee Policy and Rules
Office of the Controller

,

SUBJECT: PROPOSED RULE: 100% FEE RECOVERY -- FY 1993
AND U.S. COURT OF APPEALS REMAND DECISION

.

On April 23, 1993, the NRC published a proposed rule to amend the fee
schedules in 10 CFR Parts 170 and 171 of the Commission's regulations. The
proposed rule allows for a 30-day public comment period. Copies of the
proposed rule have been sent to all NRC licensees as well as branch chiefs and
above at headquarters and the regional offices. We are sending, under
separate cover, additional copies of the Notice for your information and use.
The Notice has been mailed to all licensees.

If you or your staff have questions concerning implementation of the proposed
rule, please contact Leah Tremper on 492-8741 for questions relating to power,
test and research reactors and Doug Weiss on 492-7716 for questions relating
to materials and fuel cycle licenses.
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